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14th October 2021

Dear parents and carers

Please note that tomorrow (15th October 2021) will be a non uniform day. We are asking
students to donate a gift for the Christmas Market in their house colour

Ada Lovelace - Purple
Jane Austen - Blue
Marie Curie - Yellow
Mary Seacole - Green
Rosalind Franklin - Red

Each gift will be used as part of a tombola or raffle prize on Saturday 27th November. If you
are unable to donate a gift students can pay a donation of £1 per student. Gifts and
donations will be collected in a special Tutor Time at the start of the day, cash will be needed
if donating £1.

The school uniform policy regarding levels of makeup, jewellery and hairstyles will still apply
(although we will allow nail varnish) and should students not wish to wear their own clothes,
they can attend in full school uniform on the day as normal and donate or not as wished.

On non uniform days we do not allow :
ripped jeans

sliders or flip flops

bare midriffs

bare shoulders

cropped tops

short skirts

or shorts.

Please note that lessons continue and students should come prepared for learning.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Davis
Principal



